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Monday, September 20, 2021

To: Federal Communication Commission
Licensing Division
Bureau of Public Safety Homeland
Security (PSHSB)
1270 Fairfield Road
Gettysburg, Pennsylvania 17325

From: Alireza Shahnami, VP

RE: Renewal of STA Call Signs WRKB251, WRKB253, WRKB254, WRKB435,
WRKB436, WRKB437, WRKA848 and WRKA850

As Oklahoma Department of Public Safety (OKDPS) authorized representative and
consultant, | am submitting this renewal letter on their behalf.

| am pleased to inform FCC that OK DPS’ network for all sites and all radio units
under above mentioned call signs have been deployed and are operational.

| must note that the renewal of these call signs will allow OKDPS to continue
operating while the State of Oklahoma 700MHz RPC's plan modification is under
review at the PSHSB. As soon as FCC grants the 700MHz RPC Plan and incorporate
the returned State License Channels, OKDPS will immediately apply for permanent
authorizations.

If you have any questions, please call or email me at (407) 333-2300 or
ali.shahnami@acdtelecom.com.



